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On May 16, 2016 at 4:40 pm in the 1% floor conference room at the Elihu Thomson Building 20
Monument Avenue, , the Board of Assessor's consisting of Linda Paster and Neil Sheehan,
opened their meeting.

First on the agenda was the annual re-organization of the Board's duties. The Board nominated
an voted unanimously that Neil Sheehan would be Chairman for the 2016-2017 election year.
Linda Paster was nominated and voted unanimously to fill the position as Secretary. William
Sullivan was running late, and therefore not able to vote.

The Board then reviewed the monthly report and signed in the Motor Vehicle and Boat excise
tax abatements.

In new and old business, John Speidel highlighted the deadlines and goals for the upcoming
summer months.
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Llinda L Paster, Board Secretary



